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12th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Sports Day – Tuesday 20th June 2023 9:00am 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our sports day next Tuesday. Please help us to make 
this occasion a huge success by ensuring that your child is prepared for the event: 
 

• Pupils should arrive at school on Tuesday 20th June wearing PE shorts and a purple or 
house colour polo shirt with sturdy trainers. They should bring a NAMED drinks bottle 
and packed lunch if required. Hot lunch will be provided for pupils as usual in the 
dining hall. 
 

• Pupils may wear a sun hat or cap. Sun cream should be applied to your child before 
school if necessary.   

 

• Parents are very welcome to spectate; bring your own folding seat or blanket to sit 
on. Please note that there is no shade on the field for parents. Gates open for parents 
at 8:40am. Please park safely and considerately avoiding white lines and driveways, 
leaving clear access to the farm and pub. Please walk to school if you can. 
 

• Races begin shortly after 9:00am. There will be a short closing ceremony and the event 
will end at approximately 10:30, but no later than 11am.  

 

• Please leave the site promptly after the event.  
 

• Parents and younger siblings must remain on the outside of the race tape. Pupils are 
at school and will remain with class teachers and other staff until dismissed. These 
measures are for your child’s safety.  
 

• If taking part in the Leavers’ Race, Year 6 pupils should bring a small suitcase of 
dressing up clothes to school in the morning. All other equipment will be provided by 
the school.  

 
Sports Day is a special event for the children with a focus on participation and fun. Parents 
are very welcome to join us and I look forward to seeing many of you at the event. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mr Cottrell 


